




23rd July 2017                      Today is the sixth Sunday after Trinity

Hymns at Eucharist : 57 , 116 , 449 , ( 224 , 108 , 418 ) , 12


TODAY	9.15 am	Choir Practice	
	10.00 am	Parish Eucharist
	11.30 am	Baptism
	12.30 pm	Baptism
	6.00 pm	Evensong
		
THURSDAY	10.30 am	Holy Eucharist followed by tea /coffee
	6.00 pm	Clergy Surgery for booking of baptisms, banns and 
		weddings etc.   No appointments necessary. 

NEXT SUNDAY		1Kings 3:5-12,Rom.8:26-39, Mt.13:31-33, 44-52
	9.15 am	Choir Practice	
	10.00 am	Parish Eucharist with Sunday School
	6.00 pm	Evensong


Thankyou : most of our Parish groups and organisation have now taken a break for the Summer holidays. Can I take this opportunity to thank everyone who gives their time to running and assisting with our Parish organisations. Enjoy a well earned rest and we look forward to everything re-starting in a few weeks time.





PARISH NOTES


Thankyou : Sheila Thomas would like to say a big thankyou to everyone for their cards and good wishes on her recent birthday.

Thankyou : to those who led and those who attended the defibrillator training this week.
Parish Curates : 
Rev. Anthony Porter  : 07989572837
( Also curate of Llangyfelach with Clase)
Rev. Lance Sharpe : 07763000476
( Also Chaplaincy Manager for ABMU )

[bookmark: _GoBack]Treasure Hunt: due to the weather we had to postpone the walking treasure Hunt.  It will now take place on Sunday 27th August when hopefully you will be able to join us and the weather will be better !

Sunday School Teachers and Helpers Meeting : on Thursday 3rd August at 5.30 p.m.  New volunteers are very welcome.  Please speak to Barbara Williams if you would like to know what is involved.Parish of Morriston 
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Safeguarding Training event : in line with Church in Wales Policy, all involved on behalf of the Parish who work with Young People or Vulnerable adults should have a renewal of their Safeguarding Training. We have arranged two opportunities and would be grateful if possible those concerned can indicate which they can attend either Wednesday 9th August at Llangyfelach Church or Wednesday 23rd August here in St. David’s.  The training will be 5.30 to 8 p.m.

Server’s Albs : we are looking for a volunteer who would be prepared to wash our Server’s Albs.  If anyone feels able to help can you please let Roy Gambold know.

Friends of Brecon Cathedral : if you wish to join the friends for the coming year could you please let Marilyn have your annual subscription.  For further details please have a word with Marilyn.

Holidays : many of our members have now started taking their summer holidays.  It is the time of year when it is difficult to keep track on those who are missing and those in need of visits - PLEASE HELP BY KEEPING IN TOUCH WITH THOSE MISSING AND DO LET THE CLERGY AND PASTORAL VISITING TEAM KNOW OF VISITS / HOME COMMUNION REQUIRED. Thankyou for your help.


